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Mathematics 
 
 

This Briefing will help governors increase their knowledge of how mathematics is 
taught in schools. 
 
 
The intended learning outcomes are that governors will: 
 

 understand current developments in mathematics teaching and learning; 

 increase their knowledge of mathematics in schools; 

 develop an understanding of effective practice in schools ; 

 understand their role in developing mathematics in their school. 
 
 
 
The briefing will cover the following Ofsted Links:  Achievement of pupils and 
quality of teaching 
 
 
 
 
This briefing will be held on the following dates: 
 
Summer Term: Wednesday, 28th June 2017 Civic Suite, 7.00-9.00pm 
 
 
  


